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Week 4:
     
This week, we made significant progress with respect to the tool 
and decided the art style and theme and prepared the complete 
design for the clock game. The art asset list for the Tool and clock 
game has been prepared for our artists to start creating them.

WWe again visited Elizabeth Forward Middle School and tested our 
prototype on the SMALLab to get ourselves accustomed with the 
technical challenges to get our game running on the system. 
We also presented our tool prototype and clock game design 
to the clients during our visit and got valuable feedback regarding 
the clock game design.

We had a wonderful opportunity to showcase our progress to 
AnthoAnthony Daniels and get valuable feedback from him.

Our poster and half-sheets are finalized. We will finish and 
submit them, having everything ready for our Quarters 
walkaround next week.


